
 

 

Cornwall Gateway CNP - 26th September 2019: Highlights/key actions  
 
Adult Social Care and Health – there was a presentation to the panel to share information 
around the transformation of adult social care and health, and the benefits and impact on 
the local community. Links to the Access Team, mental health strategy and health & 
wellbeing strategy were made available. 
 
South East Cornwall Regeneration Programme Update – Rob Andrew, Regeneration 
Manager, Cornwall Council updated that a number of projects across East Cornwall are 
collectively being considered in order to maximise funding opportunities. Rob advised that 
he would be happy to provide a briefing on Place Shaping at a future CNP meeting if the 
panel so wished.  
 
Action – can clerks advise if this is an offer their town/parish council would wish to take up? 
 
South East Cornwall Economic Development working group - Cllr Davis reported that the 
working group represents the 3 network areas of Cornwall Gateway, Caradon and Liskeard 
and Looe and is carrying out a fact finding mission to establish priorities and ambitions from 
the Town and Parish Councils in the 3 network areas. The focus areas are; 
Road Improvements - A390, A38 and A374  
Internet access and 5G 
Tourism and Town Centres   
Agriculture 
 
Action – an email has been sent to the town and parish councils/NDP groups who have yet 
to respond. The next meeting of the group will be held on 28th October and feedback by 
then would be welcomed.  
 
Climate Change and Plastic Free Cornwall Gateway Community Network Area – this will be 
a standing item on the agenda and a schedule outlining updates from across the network 
was shared and will be updated in advance of each CNP meeting.  
 
Community Networks Highways Scheme update 
An update was circulated to the panel and the panel was pleased to note that 18 schemes 
(utilising 3 years of funding) have been approved, of which 4 schemes are now complete 
and that the 8 TRO’s scheduled for year 1 are at an advanced stage.   
 
Work is progressing to develop a network wide Mobile Speed Activation Scheme which will 
be considered further at the next penal meeting.  
 
Community Network Panel Priorities update:  
Water Transport – work is progressing with CC officers, Tamar Crossings and ferry operators  
Air quality – engagement continues with Highways England with a proposed consultation 
with residents on emissions testing. 
A38 - The Case for Action has been submitted to central Government, for which an 
announcement is expected in the autumn, and a Safety Feasibility Study has been produced 
jointly by CC and Highways England.  


